
 

 

Reading days – Children will continue to read each week and they should bring their book 
bags into school on their reading day.  

P.E is on a Monday and Tuesday. Children are allowed to come to school in their P.E. kits. 
These must be plain; no logos are allowed. Children should not wear any jewellery for 
school.  

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 

 

                                                     

 

This term we will finish time before 
moving on to statistics.   

Within statistics, we will focus on using 
tally charts and pictograms.    

This term, we started our next topic of 
‘Sports Narratives’. The children will focus 
on speech marks, adjectives, adverbs, 
paragraphs, contractions and prepositions 
before writing a sports story.  

 

 

This half term we will be finishing our 
topic ‘The Great Fire of London’. The 
children will be looking at how the fire 
started and how it spread so quickly. 
We will also be looking at eye witness 
evidence and how this helps us to learn 
about historical events.  

 

This term, we have started our new topic 
of ‘Reconciliation’.   

 

On a Thursday, Mrs Reid teaches 
Science to the children.  

 

 


